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Notice to All Trading Partners Re: DSCSA Readiness 
 
January 21, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Trading Partner, 
 
We at Capital Wholesale Drug Co are fully committed to meeting the serialization requirements as 
defined by the Drug Supply Chain Security Act of 2013. On October 9, 2024, the FDA announced an 
industry exemption, allowing eligible trading partners who can demonstrate documented attempts at 
establishing data connections to continue trading without meeting the enhanced drug distribution 
security requirements until the new deadlines. At present, we are exporting EPCIS data for our 
downstream trading partners on all applicable orders if we have been provided a GLN. As such, Capital 
Wholesale Drug intends to take full advantage of this exemption and will continue to receive and ship 
qualified products until the new deadline of 8/27/25 for wholesale distributors.  
 
To initiate the EPCIS data connection process, please click here to access our onboarding survey, or scan 
the following QR code: 
 

 
 
We will then reach out with information regarding next steps depending on your responses. Please note 
that EPCIS data will only be generated for orders processed on or after the date your GLN is entered into 
our system.  
 
If you have not already done so, we invite you to connect with us and provide feedback to ensure 
complete accuracy and reliability of our outbound data. Please report any inaccuracies you may find to 
DSCSA@capital-drug.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Richards Hosgood, PharmD, BCGP 
Vice President, Pharmacy Operations and Compliance 
Capital Wholesale Drug Co 
873 Williams Ave. 
Columbus, OH 43212 
GLN: 08662890000403 
sGLN: 086628900004.0.0 
 

https://forms.wix.com/f/7186045892212818426

